
WHAT’S UP NEXT?
ADOPTION OF THE COMPREHENSIVE 

PLAN POLICIES 

20
19

 

November
Prepare the draft 

Comprehensive Plan policy document

NOVEMBER DECEMBER

20
20

 JANUARY - MARCH

December 
Early draft of the document 

made available for 
community review

January - March
Public Hearings on the 
formal adoption of the  

Comprehensive Plan policies

HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE IN THE 
UPCOMING PROCESS? 

1 SUBMIT COMMENTS 2 ATTEND THE PUBLIC HEARINGS 
Visit the project website: 
www.milwaukieplan.com
All of the draft policies will be 
available to review there
Email your written comments to: 
plan@milwaukieoregon.gov 

OR submit hard copy comments to: 
Attn: Comprehensive Plan Update, 
6101 SE Johnson Creek Blvd, Milwaukie, 97206

All written 
comments will 
be submitted 
to Planning 

Commission and 
City Council for the 

public hearings

Provide in-person public 
comments at the public hearings
Both the Planning Commission and 
City Council will accept public 
comments
Make sure you’re on the Comp 
Plan Email list! 
The City will send out notice of 
when the exact dates those public 
hearings will be held

Policy 
Adoption!

Open 
House!

PUBLIC COMMENTS ACCEPTED


